
Anna Amalia
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/
Anna_Amalia,_Abbess_of_Quedlinburg#Selected_compositions
flute

Wilhelmine von Bayreuth
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Wilhelmine_of_Prussia,_Margravine_of_Brandenburg-
Bayreuth#Works
flute
voice

Grażyna Bacewicz 
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Gra%C5%BCyna_Bacewicz#Compositions
string chamber music
Wind chamber music
violin
viola
cello

Amy Beach
https://www.amybeach.org/music/works-list/
string chamber music
wind chamber music
violin
viola
cello
voice
choir

Louise Adolpha Le Beau  
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/List_of_compositions_by_Luise_Adolpha_Le_Beau
string chamber music
violin 
viola
cello
voice
choir

Mel Bonis
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/M%C3%A9lanie_Bonis#Compositions
string chamber music
wind chamber music
violin
cello
flute



Lili Boulanger
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Lili_Boulanger#Works
violin
flute
voice
choir

Henriette Bosmans
https://www.forbiddenmusicregained.org/search/composer/id/100018
string chamber music
violin
viola 
cello 
flute
voice
choir

Marguerite Canal
https://musicalics.com/en/node/83134
string chamber music
violin
flute
voice
choir

Teresa Carreño
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/
List_of_compositions_by_Teresa_Carre%C3%B1o#Instrumental_or_Orchestral_W
orks
string chamber music
violin
voice
choir

Rebecca Clarke 
string chamber music
wind chamber music
violin
viola 
cello 
bass
flute
voice
choir



Cecile Chaminade
string chamber music
wind chamber music
violin
viola 
cello 
bass
flute
voice
choir

Élisabeth Jacquet de La Guerre
https://www.prestomusic.com/sheet-music/composers/34802/browse
violin
voice

Clara Faisst
https://imslp.org/wiki/Category:Faisst,_Clara
violin
cello 
voice

Hélène Fleury
http://en.instr.scorser.com/C/All/H%c3%a9l%c3%a8ne+Fleury-Roy/All/
Alphabeticly.html
violin
viola 
bass
flutes
recorder
voice

Barbara Heller
https://www.schott-music.com/en/person/barbara-heller
string chamber music
wind chamber music
violin
viola 
cello 
bass
flute
recorder
voice

https://www.prestomusic.com/sheet-music/composers/34802/browse


choir

Marie Jaëll
string chamber music
violin
cello 
voice
choir

Vítězslava Kaprálová
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/
V%C3%ADt%C4%9Bzslava_Kapr%C3%A1lov%C3%A1#List_of_compositions
string chamber music
wind chamber music
violin
voice
choir

Elisabeth Kuyper
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Elisabeth_Kuyper#Works
violin
cello
voice

Kate Loder
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Kate_Loder#Works
string chamber music
violin
voice

Elizabeth Maconchy
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Elizabeth_Maconchy#Compositions
string chamber music
violin
viola 
cello 
flute

Amanda Röntgen-Maier



http://www.juliusrontgen.nl/en/family/first-marriage/amanda-maier/
string chamber music
violin

Fanny Mendelssohn Hensel
string chamber music
violin
viola 
cello 
voice
choir

Morfydd Llwyn Owen
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Morfydd_Llwyn_Owen#Works
string chamber music
violin
voice
choir

Dora Pejacevic
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Dora_Peja%C4%8Devi%C4%87#List_of_works
string chamber music
violin
cello 
voice

Anna Amalia von Preussen
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/
Anna_Amalia,_Abbess_of_Quedlinburg#Selected_compositions
Flute

Florence Price
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Florence_Price#Works
string chamber music
wind chamber music
violin
voice
choir

Clara Schumann
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/
List_of_compositions_by_Clara_Schumann#Complete_list_of_works
string chamber music
violin
voice

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Morfydd_Llwyn_Owen#Works


choir

Johanna Senfter
https://www.schott-music.com/en/person/index/index/urlkey/johanna-senfter/?
product_list_dir=asc&product_list_order=price
string chamber music
wind chamber music
violin
viola 
cello 
bass
flute
recorder
voice
choir

Germaine Tailleferre
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/List_of_compositions_by_Germaine_Tailleferre
string chamber music
wind chamber music
violin
flute
voice
choir

Anna Bon de Venezia
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Anna_Bon#Works_list
Flute

Pauline Viardot
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Pauline_Viardot#Compositions
violin
voice
choir

Rosy Wertheim
https://www.forbiddenmusicregained.org/search/composer/id/100181
string chamber music
wind chamber music
violin
cello 
flute

Grace Williams
https://gracemarywilliams.wixsite.com/officialwebsite/compositions

https://gracemarywilliams.wixsite.com/officialwebsite/compositions


string chamber music
wind chamber music
violin
cello 
flute
choir


